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Banor Capital signed the UN-supported PRI 

 

 

Banor Capital has become part of 

the signatories of the United 

Nations-supported Principles for 

Responsible Investment (PRI). 

The PRI initiative is recognized as 

the leading global network of 

asset managers, owners and 

service providers working together 

to put responsible investment into 

practice. The principles, which are 

voluntary, aim to provide a framework for integrating environmental, social 

and corporate governance (ESG) considerations into investment decision-

making and ownership practices. 

 

“Our clients increasingly demand socially responsible investments to match 

their personal values and to have a positive impact on society and the 

environment. We are active value investors and we explore all aspects of the 

companies we want to invest in. We focus on financial accounts and corporate 

management of course, but also consider other factors that help us shaping an 

all-round opinion on the current state of the company. Our recent research 

proved that selecting investments with a high ESG score makes the portfolio 

stronger, less volatile and delivers higher returns. Being a signatory of PRI is a 

natural step towards offering our clients the best possible solutions to address 

their ESG needs”, said Giacomo Mergoni, CEO at Banor Capital. 

 

“Banor Capital’s recognition of the importance of considering ESG issues as 

part of the investment process is to be applauded. It’s good to see that clients 

are asking for more responsible investment options and that fund managers 

are responding in a positive way. We are delighted to welcome them to the 

PRI”, concluded the PRI CEO Fiona Reynolds. 


